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Question:  

 

What does the Department consider the implications of the Government’s decision to defund 

Deaf Australia and Deafness Forum of Australia for Deaf and Hard of Hearing Australians? 

   

 

Answer: 

 

The Department of Health recognises there are a number of organisations that play an 

important role in representing the interests of people with hearing loss.  The Department will 

continue to consult with the relevant advocacy organisations, including Deaf Australia and 

the Deafness Forum of Australia to help inform policies and programs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


